

14th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Team 4 – Year 4/5/6 Visit to Eden Camp

We have arranged a class visit on Wednesday 3rd October to Eden Camp to link with our class topic of World War II.

- We will be departing at approximately 8.45 am and we aim to return for 3.45 pm.
- The children will be wearing school uniform and will need a warm waterproof
 jacket and sensible shoes.
- Transport will be provided by Pearsons Coaches.
- I will be accompanied on the visit by Mrs Grant, Mrs Paddison and Mrs Gibson.
- Please provide a packed lunch in disposable wrapping (no chocolate, glass bottles, fizzy drinks etc).
- Insurance is covered under the Ebor Academy Trust Risk Protection Arrangement with the DofE. Details are available on request.
- Please notify us of any special medical considerations, including travel sickness and provide inhalers where required.
- School visits are an important part of the way in which we support your child's learning. As you know, we rely heavily on the help of our parents in supporting us. The PTFA have kindly donated £150.00 towards the cost. We are therefore, asking for a contribution towards the cost of the visit of £9.00.





Please complete the form below, giving permission for your child to take part, and return with payment to school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Prosser Class Teacher
Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy: Parental Consent Form Team 4 - Year 4/5/6 Visit to Eden Camp
Name of Child:
I agree to my child taking part in the above mentioned visit to Eden Camp, and having read the information, agree to his/her participation. I acknowledge that transportation to the venue will be provided by Pearson Coaches. I also recognise the need for responsible behaviour at all times on the visit. I enclose £9.00 towards the cost of the visit.
Signed: (Parent/Carer Date: